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REMEMBER & HONOR

To our Dear Concordia Family,
Greetings in the Name of the Risen Lord Jesus Christ!

We want to express our gratitude to you and for you! Your care and concern for one another, your comments,
and questions about our efforts for the future, and your engagement and involvement in the Call Process are
encouraging and uplifting. Thank you!

For our part, we have continued praying, discussing, working, and planning for the Call Committee process and
have been busy with the various preparations!

Please join us in praying for this Call Process. This is an important transition, a meaningful path under the
direction of the Lord Jesus. Do consider with your prayers how you might be involved in the Call Process.

Sunday, May 15 is an important date! This is the Sunday when the Rocky Mountain District President Roger
Schlechte will be here. He will work with us, providing information about the normal course of the Process,
educating our Call Committee candidates regarding their activities, and generally helping with our initial efforts
to get us moving in a good direction.

We are asking that you make every effort to be present with us on Sunday, May 15. We will be hosting a “Meet
and Greet” with our District President Roger Schlechte, helping him to get to know us and we getting to know
him. This will take place shortly after the Divine Service that morning.

Because May 15 is such an important date for us, we are encouraging you to let us know by then that you may
be willing to serve on the Call Committee. It is our hope, after the “Meet and Greet,” that we will be able to
host a luncheon with the District President and all those who are interested in serving on the Committee.

For our part, we have had many questions and suspect that you will have questions as well. Please feel free to
approach any of us with your questions or concerns. If we don’t have a specific answer, your question will be
helpful, giving us the opportunity to uncover a good answer and learn something in the process. Please do not
hesitate to ask any question you may have. Thanks!

Truly Yours in Christ’s Mission,

Ron Wentzel, President
Jake Weber, Head Elder
Mike lllenberger, Elder

Happy May Anniversaries Happy May Birthdays
05/05 Michael & Barbara lllenberger ~ 05/04 Rosey Idler 05/16 Amaris Duryea
05/09 Greg & Suzanne Holm 05/07 Robert Gill 05/16 Craig Henningfield
05/17 Clair & Ginger Erickson 05/07 Jerry Thornton 05/17 Michael Moon

05/12 Doug Bradfield 05/17 Randall Nelson
05/12 Clark Derning 05/20 Sheryl Hennigfield
05/14 Mary Oamek 05/26 Michael VanDahl
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PLEASE JOIN US FOR SK8 CHURCH'S

Gspring” Fundraiser

EUZOA BIBLE CHURCH
MAY 21 | 4 PM

GAMES, FOOD, FUN FOR THE WHOLE FAMILY

COME BE A PART OF
SEEING LIVES CHANGED!

RSVP TO OFFICE@STEAMBOATSK8CHUCH.COM

SELAH'S Baby

Bottle Campaign
started May 8th
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